
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/14/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01215-2022 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Monday, February 14, 2022 7:27 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Do you hate us? 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in docket #20210015. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Michael Evans <mevans@baycu.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 5:04 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Chairman Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Do you hate us? 

Good afternoon, 

Do you hate the people of Northwest Florida? What you are allowing FPL to do to electric rates in NW FL, the poorest 
part of Florida is criminal. 

I would like for each of you to call me so I can explain to you what life is like for people that do not have the kind of 
money you have. 

Please and thank you. 

Thanks, 
MICHAEL EV ANS 
850-814-4703 

This e-mail message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message from your computer. The 
information contained in this e-mail message does not constitute distribution, an offer to sell or the solicitation 
of an offer to buy any securities in any jurisdiction. 
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